
RIO BOSQUE REPEAT PHOTOGRAPHY RETURNS 

After a 4-year absence, the repeat-photography 

archive for Rio Bosque Wetlands Park is back on the 

park’s web pages.    

 

In 1999, UTEP established 28 permanent photo-

graphic stations at the park to help document changes 

over time.  Every few years, we take 3 to 5 photos at 

each station, using the same bearings each time.  In 

all, there are 103 distinct views captured in these 

photos.  We took the most recent photos this year.   

 

Currently, the online archive only displays the 

original photos (most, but not all, from 1999) paired 

with this year’s photos.  The images above provide an 

example.  As time permits, the park’s infor
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won’t want to miss.  In the morning join us at Rio 

Bosque from 9 a.m. to noon for a free community 

event.  It will feature tours, an engaging talk on the 

park’s history, some 
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